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Key Stage 3 End of Year Exams

Dear Parent/Carer,

As the new term begins, students in Years 7, 8 and 9 will soon be embarking on their end of year exams. They will take place between the week beginning Monday, 16th May and Friday, 27th May. These assessments will test the students on the skills and knowledge they have developed over the entire school year since September. It is important that students prepare fully for these assessments to ensure they achieve to the best of their capabilities.

To support students with their end of year exam preparation, each year group will have an assembly with their Progress Leader during the next week about revision, why it is important and share good practice of revision techniques. They will also undertake a tutor time session where they will develop skills in revision techniques, relaxation and how to schedule effective revision, ensuring they know how to take wellbeing breaks and use their time most effectively during this crucial time. 

All subjects have supporting materials for revision available for students on the Blended Learning Platform. Students should ask their class teacher if they are unsure where to locate these resources.

We have templates of revision timetables and flash cards available in the Progress Hub for students to collect, should they wish to use these as part of their revision. 

We understand every child has different strengths and areas for development and these assessments will primarily be used to enable us to identify action points to support your child’s learning to enable them to close any gaps and to fulfil their potential. 

All end of year assessments will be conducted under supervised examination conditions. The exams will take place within students’ normal lesson times. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions regarding your child’s end of year assessments or any other queries, please contact either myself, or your child’s Progress Leader. 

Yours faithfully.



Mr. T. Truby
Assistant Headteacher
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